
  Establish new prefix ENT 

REPORT FOR THE UNIVERSITY SENATE 

 

University Senate Committee: Academic Policies Committee 

 

 

Brief History of Issue - why the issue is being considered: 

 

The College of Business requests approval to establish a new course prefix: (ENT) Entrepreneurship. 

The Entrepreneurship major was approved in spring of 2022; the courses will be housed in the proposed 

Management and Leadership Programs department. Currently these courses use the MGMT prefix 

which though housed in the same department, do not reflect the specificity of entrepreneurship content. 

All course titles, prerequisites, course descriptions, etc. are unchanged with the exception implied by 

motion. The new prefix will be used initially for the following courses: 

 

From To 

MGMT 371 ENT 371 

MGMT 373 ENT 373 

MGMT 374 ENT 374 

MGMT 471 ENT 471 

 
 

Points Discussed by Committee:  

1. New proposed prefix will allow for continued/future course development for the major. 

 

Pros of Recommendation: 

 

The creation of the new prefix will allow for continued course development and approval processes to 

make their way through the shared governance process. 

 

Cons of Recommendation:  

 

none 

 

Technology/Human Resource Impact: 

 

none 

 

 

 

Committee Recommendation:  

 

The committee approved the creation of a new prefix: ENT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  Establish new prefix ENT 

 

MOTION FOR THE UNIVERSITY SENATE 

 

 

The University Senate Committee: Academic Policies Committee 

 

by a vote of    8 for to 0 against on October 18, 2022 (Date) 

 

 

Recommends that:  

The creation of a new prefix: ENT starting 2023-2024 AY: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Implementation Date: 23/24 catalog 

 

Signed: _______________________________________ 

 Chair of the Committee 

 

Send to: University Senate Office 


